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New Math Series
I have met with Mr. Metzger and Mrs. Wysong to come up with a plan on how we are going to
review the new Math Curriculum for K-5. Our goal is to have the same Math Curriculum for
grades K-5 when we move into the new building. I am not sure if we will have a
recommendation or not by the December Curriculum Committee Meeting.

State Testing Results
We do have some preliminary results back from IAR (grades 3-8), PSAT9, PSAT 10, and SAT
(11th grade). We do not have detailed reports yet, so we don’t know areas in math or reading
that we did well on. All results are under embargo until Report Card release at the end of
October. We will be sharing the Report Card Data with you at the November Board Meeting.
SAT students do get their scores on the College Board website. For SAT we have the
percentage that Met according to College Board. ISBE uses their own cut scores, and ISBE
hasn’t released that yet.

Consolidated Plan

This replaced the Title Plan about 4 years ago. They combined the Title Grants with other
grants, and requirements. For example they put in their The Youth In Care this includes
homeless foster care students. This year they added English Learners. We have to fill out the
paperwork for these 3 students every year. Now it is in this Consolidated Plan. Other than the
English Learners we didn’t add anything new to the plan.


